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2 July 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Year 7 Visit to Manchester Metropolitan University: 16 July 2024 
 
I am delighted to be able to share that we have been given the opportunity for all students in year 7 to visit 
Manchester Metropolitan University. As part of our Classroom to Career programme this provides a first-
hand experience to students to visualise their potential future as a university student and gain information 
on courses and careers.  
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 16 July. Students need to be on site at 8.15am ready to depart school.  
It is important that students arrive promptly on that day as our departure cannot be delayed. We will 
return back to Carleton High School at 3pm. Please ensure arrangements are made for your child’s safe 
journey home on return to school. 
 
Once there we will visit the university’s Geoffrey Manton Building, have a campus tour and get to see inside 
lecture theatres and the science research laboratories.  
 
Important details: 

• Please ensure you wear your complete school uniform for this visit. 

• Please bring a packed lunch for the day. We recommend including snacks and drinks to keep you 
energised throughout the tour. Please ensure all food is nut free. A water bottle should also be 
taken. 

• A packed lunch will be provided for any student entitled to a Free School Meal. 
 
There is no cost to the visit but please can you give consent by following the link: 
https://forms.gle/eQzFDDtH1LYrrydP7  
 
I hope that you agree that this is wonderful opportunity for our year 7 as their first year at Carleton draws 
to an end. Students will leave having had a great insight into university life. 
 
With many thanks 
 

 
 
Mrs K Rawling 
Assistant Headteacher 
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